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EXT. XYZ MIDDLE SCHOOL - MORNING

George stands in front of XYZ Middle School.

GEORGE
My name is George and I am a 6th
grade student. I attend a Gifted
Magnet middle school in LAUSD.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

George stands in a genetics lab.

GEORGE
I want to be a bio geneticist. My
goals are to experiment with genes
and modify foods and animals safely
with minimal harm to consumers and
test subjects.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

 George stands is in front of an honor roll certificate.

GEORGE
I am an honor student with a 4.0
GPA.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Animation of a volcano erupting.

GEORGE
My favorite subject is Science. I 
recently completed a volcano
project. We are now studying
chemical and physical weathering.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN
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Images of K'nex robots are displayed.

GEORGE
My favorite elective was robotics 
In robotics, you work with K'nex to
make  machines.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

George stands in front of an image of Portal 2.

     GEORGE
I am a member of the Techno Gamers
Club. It meets  at lunch every
Friday. We talk about games as we
watch game trailers, demos,
announcements, and more.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

George stands in front of the ghost of Marilyn Monroe.

GEORGE
I also joined the Ghost Club. We
watch videos about the supernatural
and paranormal. Ghost Club meets at
lunch on Thursdays.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

George stands in front of an image of Homer Jay Simpson.

   GEORGE
I also attend the Simpsons Club
every Wednesday. We watch Simpsons
episodes. Sometimes we watch Family
Guy or Futurama.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Samples of videos, animations, songs, and documents are
displayed.

GEORGE
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My technology skills include video
editing with iMovie, digital
animation with Toon Boom, word
processing with Word, presentation
design with PowerPoint, desktop
publishing with Pages, digital music
recording with GarageBand, and comic
design with Comic Life.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Images of George playing different sports.

GEORGE
Since age five, I have been involved
in a variety of organized sports,
including soccer, tae kwan do,
baseball, basketball, swimming, and
water polo.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Images of George playing cello, guitar, and piano.

GEORGE
I have been playing cello for three
years. In 2010 I was nominated for
the LAUSD city-wide orchestra. I
also have studied guitar and piano.

                                  CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Images of George as an actor and model.

GEORGE
I have also worked as an actor and
model. I was in a commercial for
Intel and did a photo session for
American Express. I have also
appeared in several films and plays.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Images of George with dogs.

GEORGE
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Currently, I am training two
puppies.

GREEN SCREEN

Images of George playing video games.

GEORGE
I enjoying playing video games in my
spare time. My favorite games are
Boxhead 2play and Zombie wars. I am
almost a Captain in Halo Reach. I
also played Karoshi Suicide and
Super Karoshi.

CUT TO

GREEN SCREEN

Video images from some of George's films.

GEORGE
One of my favorite activities is
filmmaking. In the past year I have
written and directed more than 30
short films.

CUT TO

EXT. XYZ MIDDLE SCHOOL - MORNING

George stands in front of XYZ Middle School.

GEORGE
I hope my resume has helped you get
to know about my education, skills
and experience. Thanks for watching!
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